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A Message from our Pastor:  
  
Dear FC NYC members and guests, 
  
Because of your hard work in the mobilization of Pastors and Churches for the Nassau 



 

 

Event, I would like to create the following.  
 

On the last Sunday of each month, beginning in February, I would like to make 4 teams 
within our members and each team visit other churches. I will go with one of the teams 
each time. 
 

There, I or Bishop will attend with you in hopes that we can meet the Pastor and develop a 
relationship so that we can witness to them, etc. 
 

If you would like to, please put together your teams on your own. 
Send to me by email those who are on your team. After your visit with the churches, I 
would like a report or small reflection of your teams experience. PLEASE, include other 
members for your team early. Even though we won't be starting until February! 
 

In January, I have a guest speaker for each Sunday, including Bishop Kim's message on 
the 27th. Please be there, not on time, but early!!! He has noticed that our members are 
not on time and we don't begin on time. I'm asking you, to PLEASE be early and begin 
exactly on time!! 
 

After visiting with other churches, Bishop and I may ask for the Pastor and the church to 
visit with us, and minister.  
 

If you have any questions, please speak to me on Sunday. 
 

We need to reach out to the Christian Churches as soon and as much as we can. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and God Bless you. 
 

See you Sunday! Bring a friend! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Pastor Tanya Edwards 

Pastor of the Family Church of New York City 

4 West 43rd Street 

New York, NY 10036 

Email: thefcnyc@ gmail,com 
 

  

    

 

  

 

 




